
Opening of the New Office in Georgia

Maka Abugbaia - December 10, 2017

On December 10th Church in Georgia rented new office for witnessing and NGO activities. 
Comparing to the previous one which was in a basement, with no windows, and expensive heating 
bills new office is much better! It is 18 square meters, located on the second floor of the office 
building on one of the central avenues of Tbilisi.  Guests and members liked new office much 
more.  After moving in, it is still necessary had to paint walls and to do some small work which is 
not finished yet. We use the furniture which we made by ourselves. We hope this new office can 
become a place, where people can meet True Parents. 


